
 
 

Time to register your membership for the 2016-2017 year! 

To be included in the Member Directory and receive all 3 issues of Ikebana International Magazine, 
we must have your check by May 31st, 2016 
Please use BLOCK letters. *: Required field 

 

New Member [Fill below] 
 

Renewal [Fill below if changed from the last year’s] 

 
Last / Family Name*:  __________________________________________________ 
 

First name*:  _________________________________________________________ 
 

Address*:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 

City & state*: __________________________________ Zip*: ___________________ 
 

Telephone: ____________________  E-mail*: _______________________________ 
 

Ikebana school: ________________________Spouse’s name: __________________ 
 

Birthday*: (month & day only, not year - HQ needs for ID purposes) ________________ 
 

Check here  ___ if you are unable to read our newsletter by e-mail and choose to receive them by regular mail**. 

** We would like to be as environmentally conscious and green as we can. We will phase out mailing paper 
copies for those who have an email account.  Please help us go green by accessing our information online.  

 

[       ]    Annual dues postmarked BY May 31st, 2016* ($90) :   
 

[       ]    Annual dues postmarked AFTER May 31st ($100) :      
 

[       ]    Associate Dues (if you are a member of II through another Chapter)  ($30) :  
 

[       ]    Teacher listing in Directory*** ($20):   
 

[       ]    Teacher listing on web site*** ($10):   
 

[       ]    Tax-deductible donation****    $__________________ 
 

                                 Total enclosed: $___________________   
 

*** Would you like to be included in the list of active teachers in the Member Directory for $20?  
Would you like your contact information listed on New York Chapter’s web site for $10?   

**** After sending the equivalent of 6,000 Yen in dues to II Headquarters, NY Chapter keeps the 
balance to operate our programs.   
Any additional amount you include as a tax-deductible contribution is most welcome. 
 

Make your check payable to: ‘Ikebana International, NY Chapter’ 
 
Mail to: Membership VP,  Mari Steinman :  444 East 86th Street, New York, NY 10028 
                 Email: msonoyama@nyc.rr.com  


